
Public comment for 17-2295-EL-BGN 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dnewlove001@woh.rr.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 5:24 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Apr 23, 2018 5:23 PM  
 
RENDER: server 
RESPONSECHART: 0 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment, 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: Doug 
LAST_NAME: Newlove 
EMAIL: dnewlove001@woh.rr.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 4196183189 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1: 2139 south township road 159 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: tiffin 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44883 
COUNTY: Shelby 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME:  
CASE_NUMBER:  
COMMENTS: Alternative and literally free energy once established is great. Please continue with the 
wind farm in southern Huron and Seneca County. When it will supply 57000 homes and the tax revenue 
it is a no brainer! Thank You  
 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:dnewlove001@woh.rr.com
mailto:dnewlove001@woh.rr.com
mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

4/25/2018 10:27:51 AM

in

Case No(s). 17-2295-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on behalf of Docketing.


